
 

 

 

As we say goodbye to 2023, we want to express our gratitude to each and every 
one of you who stood by us, supported our cause, and contributed to the hope 

and healing of survivors. Your dedication has been the foundation of our success, 
and we are incredibly grateful for your commitment to fostering a community 

where survivors can thrive. 

 

Gratitude for your Support in 2023: 

In 2023, you made a difference! Over 1,300 survivors came to the Rose Andom Center 

seeking services for themselves and their children! Our wonderful team members and 

partners were able to connect clients to Civil Legal support, Crisis Intervention & Safety 

Planning, Criminal Justice support, Housing resources, Healthcare, Counseling, Self 

Sufficiency resources, services for Children and Youth, and more!  

 

Together, we were able to fulfill 46 emergencySierra Russell Fund (SRF) requests! The 

Sierra Russell Fund supports emergency needs when there are no other options. This 

past year the SRF supported in emergency transportation out of state, changing locks, 

accessing new phone numbers, 

apartment holding fees, and much 

more! 

 

A special thank you to our in-kind 

partners and community members 

ARC, We Don't Waste, Project 

Glimmer, Diaper Depot, Summit 

Wealth Group, I Support the Girl, 

Jones Lang LaSalle, Linda I, and 

many more! Your donations make a 

huge impact! 

 

 

 

 



Looking Forward to 2024: 

In 2024 we are strategically focused on expanding 

our impact through key initiatives. First, we aim to 

increase participation in our Camp Hope and 

Pathways programing, fostering growth and 

providing crucial support to youth. Building on 

recent successes, we plan to further develop parent 

programming alongside engaging Pathways events. 

 

Secondly, we are implementing specialized DEI 

training for our Board members to ensure the 

continued growth, learning, and an inclusive 

organizational culture, reflecting our commitment to 

diversity and creating a supportive environment. 

 

Another important goal for 2024 is to establish a comprehensive county-wide 

Strangulation Protocol. This initiative is designed to proactively identify and intervene in 

high-risk cases, emphasizing the importance of educating first responders for a swift and 

effective response in such serious situations. 

 

Lastly, we are actively seeking new partnerships focused on housing, workforce 

development, and corporate collaboration. This will broaden our resources and enhance 

our ability to meet the evolving needs of our community! 

 

Welcome to the Team! 

We are thrilled to extend a warm 

welcome to our newest Direct 

Service team members, Logan and 

Michelle! Their arrival brings 

talent, energy and fresh 

perspectives to our dynamic team. 

As we jump into the new year, we 

are confident in their skills and 

dedication to supporting survivors 

and their families. Logan and 

Michelle, your presence 

strengthens our team, and we look 

forward to successful 

collaboration! 


